CPC2023-1277
Attachment 4

Community Association Response

2023 September 26

From: president@tuscanyca.org <president@tuscanyca.org>

Sent: Tuesday, September 26, 2023 9:25 AM

To: Moran, Jolene C. <Jolene.Moran@calgary.ca>

Subject: [External] Re: FW: Inquiry on LOC2023-0194 for comments and response letter

This Message Is From an External Sender
This message came from outside your organization.

ATTENTION: Do not click links or open attachments from external senders unless you are certain it is safe to
do so. Please forward suspicious/concerning email to spam@calgary.ca

Hi Jolene,

Our Community Association Board met last week and discussed this. We have no comment.
Nothing has been brought forward to us by members of the community.

Sincerely,

Erin
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